
 
 

East Farndon Jubilee Events – Merv Thank You’s 
 

I hope you all agree that we have had a fantastic 3 days of 
East Farndon Jubilee celebrations. 
 
Whilst we wait for our Headline Act, I would like to take a 
few minutes to make some Thank You’s 
 
Firstly, thank you to all of our amazing music performers and 
especially our Farndon House Band. They were all absolutely 
awesome 
 
Please give them another big round of applause 
 
Thank You Richard and Nigel for opening the celebrations by 
lighting beacons. It was great to see so many people viewing 
the Beacons from Richard’s Farm at the top of the hill.  
 
Thank You to the Village Hall Committee for running the 
Jubilee Coffee Morning and Alan Langley, Judy Hodgetts and 
Russell Burton for putting together a really special Jubilee 
Exhibition. Also, thanks to Alan for the Jubilee Walks booklet 
 
Every child in the Village will receive a book token and a 
water bottle to mark this special Jubilee. Many thanks to the 
Trustees of the East Farndon United Charities and Andy 
Cleary for making this happen. 
 
Please give them all a big round of applause. 



 

 
Our Jubilee Festival today has been a major task to put 
together and has been a huge team effort.  
 
Many Thanks to the Village Hall Committee and the Parish 
Council for giving the financial support to make this happen.  
 
Special thanks to Nigel for the use of his field and all of his 
help in setting up. 
 
Also special thanks to Andy Cleary, Bernie Fallon, Tom Joule 
and Phil Cooper for providing and helping us to set up all of 
the site infrastructure and also giving us such great raffle 
prizes, making that a major success. 
 
Also huge congratulations to Tom on his Jubilee OBE 
 
We also had loads of prizes donated by local businesses and 
lots of Fete donations from people in East Farndon.  
 
Many thanks to Richard Everard for the special Jubilee Ale 
and taking the salute of the Harborough Army Cadets. 
 
Thanks to Sandersons for the last minute loan of the Stage 
 
Many thanks to our Village Jubilee Reps and everyone who 
has volunteered to help. It is so nice to see loads of people 
getting involved and having fun at the same time. 
 
Again, please give them a round of applause. 



 

 
Finally, I want to say a huge thank you to our Jubilee 
Organising Committee. 
 
Please can they all stand up 
 
This has been a huge effort with many meetings over many 
months with lots of laughs and bucket loads of wine drunk 
along the way. 
 
Please join me in thanking them with a final big round of 
applause. 
 
With that Many Thanks to everyone for attending. 
 
Enjoy the rest of the evening and our amazing Headline Act, 
which I will hand back to Russell and Bernie to introduce. 
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